
 

 

ADRA Appeal Bulletin Announcements 2024 
Week Starting: 23 September 2024 

ADRA Appeal Month – Help Families Plant to Prosper 

Many families, both in New Zealand and around the world, are struggling to meet their 

basic needs. With ADRA’s support, these families are planting seeds of hope and opportunity. 

October is ADRA’s Appeal month. Your gift will help provide families with the skills and resources 

they need to thrive, empowering them to grow businesses, secure food, and provide for their 

children’s futures. 

Share this important message with your church: www.adra.org.nz/appeal-resources 

Donate today to help families Plant to Prosper: www.adra.org.nz/prosper 

 

Week Starting: 30 September 2024 

ADRA Appeal: Special Offering 5 October (This Sabbath) 

This Sabbath, we’ll be collecting a special offering for ADRA. Your gift will equip families, like Mary’s, 

with the tools they need to build a brighter, sustainable future. Through ADRA’s programs, mothers 

are learning new skills, starting small businesses, and securing their children’s futures. 

Your generosity can help families plant the seeds of hope and prosperity. 

Give your offering online today: www.adra.org.nz/prosper 

 

Week Starting: 7 October 2024 

Together, We Plant to Prosper 

As a church community, we are called to be Jesus’ hands and feet, serving those in need. Through 

the ADRA Appeal, we are helping families escape poverty, find hope, and build prosperous futures. 

This October, your support ensures that ADRA can continue providing families with the resources 

and opportunities they need to thrive. 

Make a difference today: www.adra.org.nz/prosper 

 

Week Starting: 14 October 2022  

Thank You for Helping Families Plant to Prosper 

Your support throughout October has given families in need the opportunity to build a brighter 

future. By empowering them with the tools to overcome poverty, you’ve helped plant seeds of hope 

that will grow for generations to come. 

Thank you for showing God’s love and compassion to those who need it most. Together, we are 

helping families Plant to Prosper. 

Continue to support ADRA’s work: www.adra.org.nz/prosper 

http://www.adra.org.nz/appeal-resources
http://www.adra.org.nz/prosper

